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NOTICE


The City of Stoughton will hold a meeting of the River & Trails Task Force on Monday,
February 1, 2010 at 6:00 p.m., in the Hall of Fame Room located in the lower level of City
Hall, 381 E. Main St.


AGENDA:
1. Call to order
2. Approval of the minutes from January 4, 2009
3. Communications
4. River Clean Up South of Fourth Street Dam
5. Pedestrian Bridge Project
6. Skaalen Property
7. Spring Cleanup
8. Future Projects and Agenda Items
9. Adjournment


TL
1/27/09


Sent to:
Jon Lewis Bob Diebel
Jim Wilcox Joni Dean
Sandra Black Larry Liebmann
Nancy Hagen Tom Majewski
David Sharpe Doug Davis
Steve Tone Parks & Recreation Director Tom Lynch


cc: City Attorney Matt Dregne (via e-mail)
Mayor Griffin (Pkt. /e-mail)
City Clerk Luann Alme (Pkt. /e-mail)
Department Heads (e-mail)
Ross Scovotti (packet)
Stoughton Newspapers
Pili Hougan (e-mail)
Debbie Myren
Council Members


IF YOU ARE DISABLED AND IN NEED OF ASSISTANCE, PLEASE CALL 873-6677 PRIOR TO THIS MEETING.


NOTE: AN EXPANDED MEETING MAY CONSTITUTE A QUORUM OF THE COUNCIL.


"Note: For security reasons, the front doors of the City Hall Building (including the elevator door) will be locked after 4:30
p.m. If you need to enter City Hall after that time, please use the fifth street entrance or if you are physically challenged and
are in need of assistance, please call 873-6677 prior to 4:30 p.m."








River and Trails Task Force Meeting
January 4, 2010
Hall of Fame Room


Present: Tom Lynch, Sandra Black, Nancy Hagen, Steve Tone, Larry
Liebmann, Jon Lewis, David Sharpe, Jim Wilcox
Guest: Carl Chenoweth


1. Call to order by Chair Nancy Hagen 6:00 p.m.
2. Motion by Sharpe seconded by Tone to approve the November 2, 2009
minutes. Motion carried.


3. Discussion and Project Goals for 2010:
a. Pedestrian Bridge: Discussed plan to return to the original location


from Mandt Park to 8th Street. Stoughton Utilities is no longer buying the
far east parcel from the School District.


Movin’-Out, a developer, is proposing some housing along the North
side of the Yahara. A trail connection through this development looks
likely. Our group will keep in touch with this plan.


Sub-committee to work on Stewardship Grant for the bridge: Lewis,
Hagen and Lynch.


Sub-committee to work with donor for bridge: Hagen and Lynch
b. River Bank Stabilization:


Lynch reports waiting for appropriate grants to surface before
moving forward.


c. Riverside Park Connection: Dane County Hwy grant looks like a
perfect fit. Lynch will apply for this. Wilcox and Lynch will look at
possible sights for fishing pier. No sub-committee formed at this time.


d. Land donation from Skaalen: Lynch will contact Mark Benson and
report back.
4. Motion by Lewis seconded by Sharpe to adjourn at 6:55. Motion
carried.


Respectfully submitted,
Nancy Hagen - Chair







Agenda: River Task Force - February 2, 2010


1. Call to order
2. Approve January 4. 2010 minutes
3. Pedestrian Bridge Grant
4. Riverside Park fishing pier, grant
5. Spring clean up
6. Skaalen Land Donation
7. New ideas














